
 

 

16th January 2023 
 

 
Cypress Primary School Coffee Morning for Parents/Carers of children with 
Special Educational Needs and/or Disabilities (SEND) 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,        

 
We would like to invite you to a coffee morning for Cypress families who have a child 
with SEND at our school.  Parents/Carers will find out more about our provision for 
children at Cypress and be able to make links with other families.  We will also signpost 
families to additional support and resources.   
 
We have invited ‘Love to Communicate’ to share some information with families about 
their work at Cypress supporting children with Speech, Language and Communication 
Needs (SLCN).  Parents will also be given some advice about developing their child’s 
SLCN at home through activities. 
 
Our coffee morning will be held on Thursday 2nd February at 9.15am in the 
Community Room at Cypress Lower School. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you, but if you’re unable to make it we will be sharing 
resources via the website.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Taryn McLelland 
Inclusion Manager/ SENDCo – Cypress Primary School 
 
 
 
 
 
                   


